
Lake Limerick Water System
44150T

2191 E Saint Andrews Drive
Incident 11.12.2019 11:53am

Document Included:
I. Report from Water Manager
II. Photos with file detail and brief description
III.D.I.R.T. report filed under RCW 19.122.053
IV.Locate tickets
V. Precautionary boil water advisory
VI.Laboratory samples after disinfection/repairs

Report by Water Department Manager
Joseph Castelluccio Jr. WDMII, CCS11/26/2019
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WARNING: 
A cable company contractor caused a water main break on St. Andrews Drive, on 
November 12, 2019 with a subsequent loss of system water pressure.  On the 
advice of our Water System consultant, Lake Limerick Country Club is issuing a 
Precautionary Boil Water Advisory. While there is no evidence of bacterial 
contamination resulting from the pressure loss, as before we will be chlorinating 
the entire system out of an abundance of caution.  The water system will be 
chlorinated at a low level which is still safe for people to use.  However, 
chlorinated water should not be used for fish tanks or plants, and pets may not 
want to drink it. Samples will be collected to test for bacterial contamination in 
approximately one week after the chlorine is no longer present. The advisory will 
remain in effect until follow up tests do not show the presence of any bacteria. A 
follow up notice will be distributed when sample results are received. 

Boiling kills bacteria and other organisms in the water and reduces chlorine: 

• Bring water to a rolling boil
for one minute

• Let water cool before using

To avoid possible illness, especially if you have a compromised immune system, you should 
consider using boiled or purchased bottled water for drinking, making ice, brushing teeth, 
washing dishes, and food preparation until further notice. 

Contact your doctor, if you experience one or more of these symptoms:  nausea, cramps, 
diarrhea, jaundice, headache and/or fatigue. People with chronic illnesses, infants and the 
elderly may be at higher risk and should seek medical advice. 

Water System: Lake Limerick Water System 
I.D.: 44150T
County: Mason
Contact: Lake Limerick Country Club main office (9:00 AM – 5:00 PM Monday -- Friday)
Telephone: 360-426-3581
Date notice distributed: November 12, 2019

This is precautionary only. No bacteria have been detected at this time. 

How long will this warning be in effect? 

We notified the Washington State Department of Health about this incident. We will notify you 
when you no longer need to boil the water. 

Lake Limerick Country Club apologizes for any inconvenience this causes our members.  
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